2023 Pensacola M25 Wildcard Tournament

To: Registered players
From: Skip Vogelsang, Tournament Dir
Re: General overview

Thanks for your interest in our event.  I wish I had a wildcard for each of you.  Here are some important things to keep in mind.
1) We must finish the tournament before check in on Sunday, so that I can submit the names of the wildcard recipients.   If weather becomes a factor, I will do whatever is needed to finish.  This might include no ad games, pro sets, indoor ping pong, PlayStation tennis, arm wrestling or coin toss.  I will do my best to avoid to the death cage matches.  But we will begin with regular play and a 3rd set tie breaker and hope it doesn’t change.  
2) Our hard courts are in the middle of a 3-million-dollar construction project which is creating a heavy demand for our 10 soft courts.  So, the courts will be getting used prior to our daily start times. I will need your cooperation for a smooth transition each day.  I will get you on courts as close to your scheduled start time as possible.  
3) Those of you playing singles and doubles create a scheduling challenge.  Your singles match will always have priority over a doubles match.  So, doubles matches may be delayed as needed to get daily singles matches in.  BTW there are very few doubles registrations both finals teams will receive a wildcard to the main draw. 
4) Rest time between matches will be negotiable within reason.  But, I know you young bucks are full of piss and vinegar and can go all day without food, water or bathroom breaks.  
5) Speaking of water there will be coolers on each court.  It won’t be Evian spring water so act accordingly.
6) The facility offers stringing in the main building, to the left of the parking lot.  
7) I will have the brackets and start times out by Tuesday evening or Wednesday May 10, by noon hopefully and communicate via email.  Be sure to keep checking email for changes and updates.
8) Lastly, when in doubt give me a call or text. 850-776-7951 

